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MEMO 

 
 To: The UVM Faculty Senate 
From:  Curricular Affairs Committee of the Faculty Senate (Stephen Everse, Co-Chair) 
 Date: April 8th, 2021 
 Re: A Proposal by CNHS for a No Contest Termination of the Integrative Health Care Certificate  
  Program 

 

On April 7th, 2022, the Curricular Affairs Committee (CAC) unanimously approved a request by the 
College of Nursing & Health Sciences (CNHS) to terminate their undergraduate certificate program in 
Integrative Health Care because our approval of their proposal for a new minor in Integrative Health Care 
makes this program redundant.   

Currently there are 36 students enrolled in the certificate program and all will be given the option of 
completing the certificate or transferring to the minor. The PACE Certificate in Integrative Health Care will 
remain unchanged.  There will be no changes in faculty or staffing. 
 
The no-contest termination is supported by the Department of Rehabilitation and Movement Science 
(Jan 13, 2022: vote 15:1 in support of termination) and has the unanimous support of the CNHS 
Curriculum Committee (Jan 17, 2022).  
   
If approved by the Board of Trustees, the no contest termination would go into effect for Fall 2022.   
 


